
Starting on December 5, Hill House will be working to  

fulfill 100 holiday wishes of children in need in  

conjunction with Project Hope.  

Come to the Firehouse to claim a tag bearing a name, age 

and cherished holiday wish of a Boston child in need. After 

you’ve purchased the gift, return it (unwrapped and with 

the original nametag from the tree) to  

the Firehouse at 127 Mount Vernon Street. 

All unwrapped gifts and their tags are due back at the 

Firehouse on Wednesday, December 16 at noon. 


